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Greyhound racing is cruel, not only to greyhounds who are murdered in the thousands, but also for 
the rabbits, possums and cats who are used as live bait. This is despicable and Australia should be 
ashamed. Cruelty and murder should not happen. Animals need to be respected and not exploited for 
money. 


